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School Bytes Portal

WeWe willwill getget moremore informationinformation outout toto parentsparents andand carerscarers asas itit
becomes available to us.becomes available to us.

Canberra Excursion

ForFor parentsparents ofof YearYear 66 childrenchildren attendingattending thethe CanberraCanberra ExcursionExcursion
::

The Canberra excursion is now full. If for some reason your child
can no longer attend the excursion, could you please inform
Miss Turner or the school office as soon as possible to allow for
wait listed students to move on the excursion list.

Key Dates:Key Dates:
- The medical and dietary notes are due by FridayFriday 11th11th August.August.
- Final Canberra payments are due FridayFriday 22nd22nd AugustAugust. No
payments will be accepted after this date.

Book Week Parade

Book WeekBook Week was amazing!was amazing!

Thank you to all our families who have supported the Scholastic
Book Fair and the Book Week Parade, it has been the highlight
of the week.

So many great costumes added to the fun, what a great effort.
A huge thanks to Mrs Davis, Mrs Wijerathna and the team for
organising this event.

Reading Club

CongratulationsCongratulations to Angus and Trae for 50 visits to Reading
Club, a wonderful way to develop a love for reading.
Well done boys!Well done boys!

2023 Athletics Carnival

It was perfect weather for our Primary Athletics Carnival last
Friday, great participation and team spirit was on display. A
huge thank you to Ms Plain for leading the organisation and
our wonderful Primary staff who ensured all our students had a
great day competing in a variety track, field and novelty events.
A great day was had by all !
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PSSA Soccer Match

CongratulationsCongratulations to our boys soccer team. Last week they had
a win against Narrabri West Public School. It was a very good
game and both teams displayed great sportsmanship. The final
score was 4-0.
A big thank you to Mr James Sweeney for refereeing the game
and to Hamish and Temu for their sideline work.

PSSA State Netball

CongratulationsCongratulations to Tyra who competed with the NW team at
PSSA State Netball Championships in Port Macquarie last
week, such a great achievement for tyra!
We are very proud of her !

Good For Kids
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